
 
    OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY, UNIVERSITY CLASSES 

 

 

Ref. No: SECY/UC/2024/1625                                                                                                                        Date: 20/06/2024

  

Hostel Notification 

(For filling up of Vacant Seats at Research Scholars Girls’ Hostel) 

 
                In continuation to our earlier notification no.: SECY/UC/DY/2024/34 dated 

06/06/2024,   this is for the information of all concerned that the office of the Secretary, UC, 

GU invites fresh applications from female Ph.D. Students who have been admitted to the 

Ph.D. programme by appearing GURET held on August 27, 2022 for filling up a 

few vacant seats at Research Scholars Girls' Hostel. As such, eligible Ph.D. female students 

must submit their applications online on or before July 04, 2024, by clicking the link given 

below: 

https://forms.gle/akLWDocndwzcwGSY9 

 

Please note that a Gmail account is required in order to apply.  

 
             Sd/-                                          

Secretary (i/c) 
                                                                                                         University Classes, G.U. 

Ref. No: SECY/UC/2024/1625                                                                                                                                      Date:20/06/2024                                                                                                     
   
Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: - 

1. The Registrar, G.U. 
2. All the Heads of Academic Departments, G.U. 
3. All the Wardens of G.U. Girls’ Halls. 
4. The Hostel Administrator (female), G.U. 
5. The System Officer, G.U. with a request to upload it in the GU website. 
6. The Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor, G.U. 
7. Office File.   

     
      
    

        Sd/-                                               
Secretary (i/c) 

                    University Classes, G.U. 

 


